
 

The Pope’s Prayer intention for JULY 2020 
 

Our families:    We pray that today’s families may be 
accompanied with love, respect and guidance. 
 

 

Please pray for the sick:  Pam Newman, Sue O’Brien, 

Bishop Patrick O’Donoghue, Patrick Dignan, Ellie Rose, 

Victoria Leighton,  Joe McIntyre,   John Riley,  Jeanette 

Brock. Joe Kemp, David Cochrane, Glenise & Geoffrey 

Clinning, Rachael Mason, Patricia Coppinger. Jessica.   
 

To have  the name of a seriously sick person on the newsletter, 

please hand in the small blue form from the porch. 

 

Food Bank –Thank you for continuing kindnesses. At 

the moment, particularly welcome are tinned meats,  
If you’re offering food and want us to collect it from you, we’ll be 

glad to.   COVID-19       0777 943  6279    

An I-player has been kindly donated, thank you very 
much. 
        
 

Mass intentions 

Saturday 25th July    

 Mass 6.00pm at OLSE  L.I.S.C.F . 
 

Sunday 26th July 16th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

  Mass 8.45am OLSE   Barbara Moore, b’day rememb 

            10.30am SMN    All parishioners 

Monday 27th   9.00am OLSE  Kevin O’Neil, L.D. 

Tuesday 28   4.00pm OLSE Winnie Winders 
Wednesday 29th  Saint Martha      

 Mass 7.00pm at Newhouse  Anna Wright, L.D. 

Thursday 30th  9.00am OLSE   

Friday 31st     St. Ignatius of Loyola 

    9.00am OLSE  Joan Swarbrick  (A) 
Saturday 01 Aug –  

    OLSE 6.00pm Jim and Helen Callagher 

Sunday 2nd Aug.  Sunday 18 in Ordinary Time                       

   Mass OLSE 8.45am  All parishioners 

    Mass SMN 10.30am Frank Potts, b’day rememb 

 

 TO ASK TO BE DELIVERED FROM THE VIRUS 

To be said for all of humanity. A constant daily wave 

of prayer is needed.  The prayer goes:   

  Almighty ever-living God, only support of our 

human weakness, look with compassion upon the 

sorrowful condition of your children, who suffer 

because of this pandemic; relieve the pain of the sick, 

give strength to those who care for them, welcome 

into your peace those who have died and, through 

this time of tribulation, grant that we may all find 

comfort in your merciful love. Through Christ our Lord.  

 

RED BOXES for the Missions: waiting to be 

emptied? You can make sure the work does not 

collapse by emptying your box at home (you can re-

seal it with a sticky label). Then you can send   it to 

Missio by phone 020 7821 9755 in office hours, to 

pay by card.  OR Bank Transfer to Missio, sort code 

16-00-16 acc. no 10824230, ref is RB plus your 

postcode. OR by a cheque to Missio-Mill Hill   OR 

online at missio.org.uk/redbox  

Bishop Paul has asked us to remember the Missions, 

including by means of the Red Box.  

 

“WASH YOUR HANDS in soapy water !”   

“I can’t, we’ve no clean water, and anyway 

we’ve no soap !” 

CAFOD knows there is plenty of need in our own 

country, and may be worse to come, but also knows 

that other countries are in an even poorer way.  

We have heard/seen the appeal by the Disasters 

Emergency Committee (incl. CAFOD) to help with 

food, water, and hygiene instruction in the worst-

hit places, including vast refugee camps.  

If we think that we could spare something (if our 

personal situation looks secure enough), perhaps 

we could donate at: 

Cafod.org.uk/coronavirus   

Or we can donate by phone 0303 303 3030 

Or cheques made out to Cafod (not the parish), 

and  handed in at the parish. 

 

Pope Francis “May the most vulnerable, living in 

every part of the world, not be abandoned. Let us 

ensure that they do not lack basic necessities.”   

 

A relative in hospital and you’ve asked the Ward staff 
to contact the priest? Don’t assume they have done – 
they’re busy. It’s best to check politely that they have. 

Total collection this week, including Banker’s 

Orders and Direct Banking, is £649. Thank you all.  .   
Your collection envelopes? We have quite a lot of 

boxes here. Just ask, it’s here for you The envelopes 

help to keep in mind the Special Collections, which are 
not covered by other forms of payment.. 
After Mass, please look for a bucket labelled  
PARISH COLLECTION, and drop your contribution 
in there on the way out. 
The Kalomo Mission bucket is outside as usual. 
BISHOP PAUL, is strongly recommending the forms 
of contributing – by Banker’s Order or by Direct 
Banking -  which some of you have kindly adopted. 
The more who do so, the better. 

 

 

They’ve “SET OFF”, but we can catch up ! 
Virtual pilgrimage, in company with Bishop Paul, 
daily, 24th July to 31st, the days the real pilgrimage 

was to have taken place. Dates, activities and times are 

listed on our website- a really interesting schedule. 

www.ourladyandstedwards.co.uk  Links are given 
there to the diocesan website , and Facebook links to 

enable people to take part.  Have a look. 

 

http://www.ourladyandstedwards.co.uk/

